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Subject:  eMeds Changes     
 
Date: July 11, 2023 
 
Authority:  Chief Michael W. Robinson, Director/MWR 
 
 
Effective July 11, 2023, an additional jurisdictional question was added to all eMEDS report in the Carroll 
County Silo and is now live. This question is located under the free text narrative screen, and concerns 
volunteer crews on EMS incidents. This additional question will allow for proper allocation of funds from 
EMS billing.  
 

 
 
The jurisdictional question is “Did this unit respond with an ALL-VOLUNTEER crew?” This is a mandatory 
field that must be completed on every incident.  
 
An “ALL VOLUNTEER Crew” is defined as at the time of the incident all the clinicians were functioning in 
a volunteer capacity with the Carroll County Department of Fire and EMS.  
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